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Stagen Elected President of State Association  

 
(Harrisburg, PA) – At the annual meeting of the Pennsylvania Association of 
Conservation Districts (PACD) in July the Association elected a new slate of officers. 
Among them was Pike County Conservation District Director Kelly Stagen who was 
elected as President.  
 
Previously, Stagen served as the First Vice President and Secretary of the Association. In 
addition to being President, she remains the alternate representative to the National 
Association of Conservation Districts.  
 
“I am thankful for Pennsylvania’s conservation districts for electing me to represent their 
interests as their President," said Kelly Stagen. "I look forward to moving the association 
forward and to supporting the important work of environmental education that districts 
provide across the state.”  
 
The 2021 PACD officers are as follows:   

1st Vice President: Dennis Beck, Cambria County Conservation District 
2nd Vice President: Emil Bove, Westmoreland Conservation District  
Secretary: Charles Duritsa, Westmoreland Conservation District 
Treasurer: Sonia Wasco, Lancaster County Conservation District 

For more information about the work of the state’s 66 conservation districts, visit 
www.pacd.org. You can also follow PACD on Facebook at http://on.fb.me/15aWrKi.  

(more) 
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The Pennsylvania Association of Conservation Districts, Inc. (PACD) is a non-profit 
organization whose guiding values include: Sustainable Resource Conservation; Integrity, 

Local; Education and Outreach; and Partnerships. PACD primarily serves as the collective 
voice for Pennsylvania’s 66 county conservation districts. For more information about 

PACD, visit www.pacd.org. 
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